
We are concerned that these proposals include using car park spaces such as the Asda supermarket car park, the 
Marks and Spencer car park in Southgate, and the Sainsbury carl park in Winchemore Hill to build on. If this 
goes ahead this will inevitably mean that the use of these supermarkets will decline as car park spaces will 
either be severely depleted or gone altogether.
The use of these supermarkets is central to the needs of local people.
Enfield will become an urban concrete landscape that will force locals to shop many miles away, perhaps even 
outside the borough. This is not an option that residents including myself and my partner can agree to.
The closing of Asda , Marks and Spencer and possibly Sainsbury in Winchemore Hill will be an economic 
disaster for those who work there and for local people.
Tower blocks are a blot on the landscape not a positive addition to the borough.
As a result of these plans those who can afford to will try to leave the borough leaving  an aging population 
behind who will have very little options to them as to where they can shop.
The whole of Enfield could become a deprived area not just the East of the borough.
The mix of people living in the borough will be at risk.
We oppose the plans regarding in particular the Southgate proposals.
Enfield Town should also not become  a concrete jungle with concrete walkways, tower blocks used primarily 
for social housing.
This will create more social problems not
less.


